

Ref: KPIS/BE/cs030/2021 May 5, 2021

Dear KPIS Community,

This is a short announcement to inform you of the following:

We have received confirmation of a faculty member testing positive for covid-19. The family has shared their timeline, and they have not been on campus since April 5.

Our faculty member got tested while at hospital after showing some symptoms while in hospital following the birth of her child in her husband's home province. We wish her a speedy recovery and a quick return home.

This means that there is no immediate risk from this case toward our community.

Should you ever have any questions, comments, or information regarding any possible cases please don't hesitate to contact the school.

Thank you for patience, support, and concern.

Regards,

KPIS Leadership Team



Ref: KPIS/BE/cs030/2021 5 พฤษภาคม 2564

เรียน ท่านผู้ปกครอง

ประกาศเพื่อทราบ ดังต่อไปนี้

ทางโรงเรียนฯ ได้รับการแจ้งยืนยันจากสมาชิกครอบครัวหนึ่งว่าได้รับผลการตรวจโควิด-19 เป็นบวก อย่างไร ก็ตามทางครอบครัวไม่ได้เข้ามาภายในบริเวณโรงเรียนฯ ตั้งแต่วันที่ 5 เมษายนที่ผ่านมา

สมาชิกท่านนี้ได้รับการตรวจหาเชื้อฯ หลังมีบางอาการปรากฏขณะที่พักรักษาตัวหลังคลอดบุตรอยู่ที่บ้านเกิด ของสามี พวกเราขอส่งกำลังใจไปให้ท่านหายดีและได้กลับบ้านในเร็ววัน

ทั้งนี้ถือว่ากรณีนี้ไม่ได้มีความเสี่ยงโดยตรงกับทางโรงเรียนฯ แต่อย่างใด

หากท่านผู้ปกครองมีคำถาม ข้อสงสัย ความคิดเห็นหรือข้อมูลที่เกี่ยวกับ กรุณาอย่าลังเลใจที่จะติดต่อกับทาง โรงเรียนฯ

ขอขอบพระคุณในความอดทน ความร่วมมือ และความห่วงใย

ด้วยความเคารพ

คณะผู้บริหาร โรวเรียนนานาชาติกีรพัฒน์